To whom it may concern ;

My name is Chrystal Yeomans | live at 451 Millidge Ave in saint John New Brunswick! | am against 431
Millidge ave being rezoned to commercial as in 2015 it was approved for a medical and dental office
and now they are wanting to rezone the rest of the property they own to commercial. We already have
water damage from the clearing of trees and filling in of natural spring. | was at the PAC meeting and
spoke with the owner whom was supposed to call us and talk to us about our property having water
damage. We have not heard from him. | am not against growth, but | am against growth that destroyed
my personal property. | was very disappointed as my questions were not addressed at the PAC | was
repeatedly told it was a civil matter. If that is the case then why is it when | met with Mr Patrick Beamish
he did not inform me ? A few questions | would like answers for are as follows

Exactly what is going to be places at 431 Millidge ave if rezoned to commercial ?

When is my property going to be fixed due to water damage of clearing trees and filling in of natural
spring ?

Is more water damage going to occur ?

How noisy will it be as | work shift work ?

Is our property tax going to increase during to new construction?
Is the work going to cause disturbance to our cliff in the back yard?

How much increase of the traffic flow as the Millidge ave and summerset intersection as it is already
busy and frequent horn blowing with near misses and accident?

How noisy will the neighbor hood be with it all commercial?

Thank you
Chrystal Yeomans

451 Millidge Ave Saint John New Brunswick



